Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Employees Relations Commission has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Robert M. Ardis on July 13, 2015. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:
The Commission so declined because the statement would address issues currently pending in a contemporaneous judicial proceeding. The Final Order denying the petition issued September 1, 2015, in the case In Re Petition for Declaratory Statement of Robert M. Ardis, Case Number DS-2015-001.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Barry E. Dunn, Clerk, Public Employees Relations Commission, 4708 Capital Circle Northwest, Suite 300, Tallahassee, Florida 32303-7256, (850)488-8641.
